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Classified Council General Meeting 

Date: Friday, August 31, 2007 – 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
Locations: Elko – HTC 121, Ely –  Room 114, Battle Mountain – Room 1, 
Winnemucca – Room 108, Pahrump – PVC 119
Members Present: Elko: Mary Gilbertson, Marsha Holford, Renae Jim, Chris Marshall, Anneta Sharples, Ann Ulrich, Delores Whittaker.
Call Meeting to Order: Marsha called the meeting to order at 11:07 a.m. 
Introduction of Guests: Susanna Dorr was unable to attend this meeting and will be rescheduled for the next meeting.
Approval of Minutes:  The minutes from the June 29, 2007 meeting were approved, with a motion made by Annie Ulrich and seconded by Chris Marshall. All present voted to approve the motion.
Treasurer’s Report: Renae reported that there were two expenditures - 0.35 (Media Services Charge) and $200.00 for scholarships. There was one revenue deposit from the vending machines for $392.19. The existing balance is $4,479.60. A motion was made by Mary Gilbertson to accept the Treasurer’s report and seconded by Annie Ulrich.  All present voted to approve the motion.
Off-Site Reports: 

Battle Mountain –  Absent – No Report
Ely –  Absent – No Report

Pahrump –  Absent – No Report
Winnemucca –  Absent – No Report 
Committee Reports:


Bylaws – Cynthia Vaughn-Giles was not present, however Annie is on the committee and reported
                             the committee has no meetings scheduled at the present time.
Events / Fundraisers –  Anneta Sharples discussed chili feed under new business.
Facilities / Web Page – No Report
Grant-in-Aid –  No Report
Hospitality / Awards – Still vacant, needs a chairperson.
Scholarship –  Pat Loper was not present, however Marsha reported two fall scholarships for $100 each were awarded to Jeanne Long in Elko and Rebecca Dias in Winnemucca.
President’s Council:  No Report
Old Business:  
GBC Family Picnic-Marsha reported the picnic will be June 6, 2008 from 2:00-7:00 pm.  Dr. Killpatrick would like it to be an annual event on the first Friday in June.  
Vending Machines:  Most of the vending machines have been empty for the last month, which means classified is without the revenue from the machines. Annie reported Bill Reinhard is aware of the problem.  Mary & Chris will try to talk to him about the situation and report back.
New Business:  Annie announced the Community College Conference will be in Elko, Friday and Saturday, April 10 and 11, 2008. GBC is hosting the conference and she is on the steering committee to plan for the conference and the committee is meeting monthly.  Contact Janie Moore if you would like to be on the planning committee.

Request from Mardell Wilkins to be Dr. Killpatrick’s liaison with Classified Council and attend classified meetings- Marsha received this request from Mardell and “sees it as a positive thing.”  A discussion was held and it was decided to conduct an electronic vote to present the issue to all classified members.
Chili Feed- The 11th Annual chili feed/soup cookoff is held the Thursday before Halloween, so this year the date will be October 25th.  The judging is at 10:30 am and the lunch starts at 11:00 am.  Anneta will send out an email to put together a committee.

Announcements:  It was announced that Shirley Jones is the new support staff for the English Department.
Motion was made by Annie Ulrich and seconded by Mary Gilbertson to adjourn the meeting. Meeting was adjourned at 11:45 a.m.
